
RECREATION TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL – Planning Board room 

The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm February 15, 2018 

In attendance: Linda Cincotti, Vicki McPherson, Keith Rice, Ned Bangs, Steve Goodhue, Greg Guimond, 

Bert O’Donnell, Bill Grafton    Absent: Roger Whidden 

OLD BUSINESS:  Angela Scieszka , graphic designer, presented her proposal for the graphic design 

signage for the trail head kiosks. She brought samples of her work and explained her process when 

doing a graphic design project. She used a Hoyt Hall trail kiosk and  a Brockton trail DCR project kiosk as 

examples of logo development, photography usage and story development as it pertained to graphic 

design. Ms. Scieszkka then answered several questions asked by RTC members.  After Ms. Scieszka 

finished her presentation and left the meeting, the minutes of the January 24, 2018 RTC meeting were 

amended and unanimously approved. 

Karen O’Donnell , chair of the Open Space Committee, informed the RTC committee that some money 

from OPC past completed projects was available and could be used by the RTC for their kiosk project 

with certain requirements and/or restrictions.   

The committee then discussed the graphic design proposals presented by Ms. Scieszka and Mr. Brennan.  

After much discussion the committee decided to table a decision on choosing a vendor at this time. The 

committee agreed that they needed more time to review and compare /contrast these two proposals .A 

discussion on choosing a vendor was scheduled for the next RTC meeting  

Keith Rice, on the Long Range Planning subcommittee asked that the committee think about which 

recreational trails should be next addressed after the present trail projects are completed.  Keith 

mentioned two trails that he thought should be considered and reviewed. The two trails were the 

continuation of the Bridle Path/ Rail Trail and the Webster Wilderness trail  

NEW BUSINESS  Ned Bangs then informed the committee that the Marshfield Senior Center Life Long 

Learning committee has put out a survey in the hopes of getting information on what the citizens of the 

town felt was needed in the future with respect to the Center.  Ned encouraged the committee to fill 

out this survey and submit it.. Ned also mentioned that he has talked with the folks at the Center about 

initiating monthly trail walks .  Ned is presently organizing a walk in May on the Jose Carreiro trail and in 

June on the John Little trail.  Ned also informed the committee that he had paperwork on a citizen who 

wants to join RTC .  Linda Cincotti, the chair, will copy and send this paperwork to all the RTC committee 

members for review. 

Next meeting: 3-1-18 at Marshfield Town Hall, Planning Board room @ 7PM      Adjournment: 9:05PM 

Submitted by Vicki McPherson and Linda Cincotti 


